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November 29, 2015 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Colonel (res.) Shaul Arieli

Dear Shaul,

Thank you again for meeting with our IPF leadership delegation at ECF during their recent visit to Israel. The group benefited greatly from your presentation and analysis on the feasibility of the two-state solution.  We received a great deal of positive feedback from participants.

As you well know, IPF’s goal is to bring together community and policy leaders in support of pragmatic US policies that promote a two-state resolution to the Israeli-Palestinian conflict while respecting Israel’s vital security needs. In addition, IPF seeks to cut through the divisiveness and partisanship that has penetrated discussions on these issues in the Jewish community and in Washington. We feel very fortunate to have had the chance to speak with you during our visit to Israel especially in light of and regional and global developments. 

We look forward to seeing you again,


Sincerely,

[image: ]  [image: ]          
                                         
Peter A. Joseph                     David A. Halperin	  Roberta Fahn Schoffman
Chairman of the Board       Executive Director              Israel Representative
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